There are also a number of Canadian voluntary
organizations working with Kenyans in the fields of education
and rural development.

During his trip to Kenya, Mr. Lumley met with
Kenyan government ministers to discuss economic and commercial
relations between the two countries.

His visit to Africa also includes a visit to
Zimbabwe (February 11) and Swaziland (February 12).
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